
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
 

Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 
(Etal Way Area Variation) Order 2019, and 

 
Etal Way 

Road Humps 2019 
 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
 
Complaints have been received regarding obstructive parking at the entrance in to 
Etal Way from Etal Lane.  This has led to vehicles having to leave the estate on the 
wrong side of the road.  The proposals will help improve visibility at junctions. 
 
Concerns have also been raised that speeding is occurring on Etal Way. Following a 
traffic survey, it was found that 94% of vehicles were exceeding the 20mph speed 
limit and thus traffic calming features are proposed. 
 
 
 
 
 


